
Information and Advice  
for Neurodivergent People  
and their Families  
An e-booklet, aiming to 
improve the information  
and support available  
for neurodivergent  
people and their families, 
has been published and is 
available on the news page 
of the Dimensions of Health 
and Wellbeing website. 
This e-booklet has been co-produced 
with neurodivergent people, their 
families and professionals across 
Coventry and Warwickshire. It 
provides a wealth of information 
all in one place about services and 
support available for those who are 
diagnosed or who self-identify as 
neurodivergent, and those who care 
for and support them.

Feedback is welcomed to enable improvements to this first version of 
the e-booklet. Please share any comments with  
disabilitiescommissioning@warwickshire.gov.uk

Scan the QR code or visit  
https://dimensions.covwarkpt.
nhs.uk/News.aspx?NID=26
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